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HRSA Features Miami Beach Community Health Center 

For its Response to COVID-19 
 

MIAMI, Fla., February 12, 2021 – Miami Beach Community Health Center (MBCHC) was 
featured in the February 9th Primary Care Digest for its response to COVID-19. The Primary 
Care Digest is a weekly e-mail newsletter sent by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA) to 1,318 health centers across all U.S. states, territories and the 
District of Columbia. 

 
About Miami Beach Community Health Center: Since 1977, Miami Beach Community Health 
Center is dedicated to providing quality medical care to the uninsured and underinsured in South 
Florida and turns no patient away for inability to pay. Visit www.mbchc.org for more information.  

### 

http://www.miamibeachhealth.org/
http://www.miamibeachhealth.org/
http://www.miamibeachhealth.org/
http://www.mbchc.org/

